
Action Item No. 14 Board Meeting 8/13/25

Consider Approval of Payment to Renew Workers’ Compensation Coverage Through 
Texas Association of School Boards (TASB) Risk Management Fund

At the June 11, 2025 Regular Meeting, the Board authorized renewal of the Texas 
Association of School Boards (TASB) Risk Management Fund. TASB had not quoted an amount 
for the coverage for workers’ compensation coverage at that time. TASB has now quoted the 
renewal of the aggregate deductible policy for $18,114. This is a 5.4 percent decrease from the 
previous year’s amount of $19,144. The aggregate deductible option is similar to a self-funded 
policy and includes a deductible of $53,651 before TASB would pay claims. The possible 
funding exposure for the aggregate deductible option is $71,765 ($18,114 + $53,651); however, 
the funding could be as low as $18,114.

Staff is requesting the Board’s approval of the premium payment of $18,114. The 
coverage period is September 1, 2025 through August 31, 2026.


